
From: Robin Crotty
To: Robin Crotty
Subject: FW: Fourth St road closures
Date: Monday, July 27, 2020 9:16:37 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Polly King
Sent: Friday, July 24, 2020 12:52 PM
To: Participate <participate@ketchumidaho.org>
Subject: Fourth St road closures

Open the road for heavens sake! Haven’t those businesses been pounded enough by several months of enforced
closure?
I’ve seen few people hanging around on the closed area.
ITS DOING A LOT MORE HARM THAN GOOD
Sent from my iPhone
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